
 

June 7, 2023 

Dear Manhasset School Community,  

Due to today's poor outdoor air quality as a result of the smoky and particulate-filled air moving 
south from wildfires in Canada and a recent issue with the air conditioning unit in the Munsey 
Park auditorium, tonight’s Munsey Park concert will be postponed. A new date will be 
communicated shortly.  

In addition, the New York State Department of Environmental Conservation released an Air 
Quality Advisory for Thursday, June 8, 2023, stating that the air is expected to remain at an 
unhealthy level. As a result, we will continue to limit all outdoor activities on our school campus 
tomorrow. Recess and physical education classes will be held inside. All outdoor field trips 
scheduled for tomorrow will be postponed. The Senior BBQ will also be postponed. At the 
Secondary School juniors and seniors will not be permitted to leave the campus for lunch.  

We are expecting a regular school day tomorrow. The windows of our school buildings will 
remain closed and our rooftop air handlers were upgraded as part of our COVID-19 response 
and remain functional. 

If conditions require any changes we will communicate with you promptly. 

Sincerely,  

Dr. Gaurav Passi  

Superintendent of Schools  

 


